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The 37th Session of the UPR

Statement in Georgia review session
Thank you, Madame President. 
The Republic of Sudan warmly welcomes the delegation of Georgia to its third UPR working group and thanks Georgia for its comprehensive presentation. 

Sudan notes the steps taken since the last review of Georgia, and commends in particular, its acceptance of 191 recommendations presented during the 2nd UPR cycle.
In a constructive spirit, Sudan would like to recommend the following:

1- Strengthen efforts to improve the human rights conditions of refugees and internally displaced persons.

2- Consider devoting increased resources to combating hate crimes by improving investigation, prosecution, and sanction of perpetrators. 

3- Continue efforts to improve food security for all, with an emphasis on the 20% of the rural populations living below the poverty line.
Sudan wishes Georgia every success in its review. 

I thank you Madame President.  
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